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Susan Barcikowski, Baltimore County Resident 

Support 

 

Hon. Chair Kumar Barve 

6 Bladen Street, House Room 251 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

    

Good afternoon, 

 

I support bill HB520.  

 

I cross the bridge a lot because I live very close to it (zip 21219). There are businesses I visit that 

are near me however I must cross the bridge and pay a toll. I think this bill would be very 

beneficial to those of us that live close to the bridge, especially zip codes 21219 and 21222. 

There are times when I have driven further out of my way to a business to avoid the toll rather 

than utilizing what is closest to me.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Susan Barcikowski 


